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WET SEASON ROAD CONDITIONS
We currently have many roads closed as a result of wet
season rains. They are closed for your safety and to
protect the surface of the road. Current road closures are
available on our website.

I Slow Down in Derby as Road Safety Shines at the Derby
Expo

The Shire of Derby West Kimberley (SDWK) launched its
“Please Slow Down, Consider Our Kids” bin sticker project
at the Derby Expo recently.

The distribution of the bin stickers coincides with a recent
reduction in speed limits on main thoroughfares of Loch
Street and Ashley Street, and the installation of electronic
school zone signage throughout the town.

The bin stickers were purchased by the Shire of Derby West
Kimberley RoadWise Committee. In conjunction with the
launch, the Committee also ran a quiz and conducted a
speed related survey. Congratulations to all 54 entrants for
achieving 100 per cent on the survey.

Road safety was on show across the Derby Expo, with Main
Roads WA, Derby police, Derby Tigers Football Club, Derby
Volunteer Fire and Rescue and Expo organisers showcasing a
variety of local road safety issues and providing valuable
information to the community.

Pictured above: SDWK RoadWise Committee Chair Wayne Neate
(left) and Road Safety Advisor Kimberley promoting safe speeds at
the Derby Expo; Shire President Elsia Archer delivers some great
news and a swag to quiz winner Lynette Menmuir, of Derby.
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